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To: OIC Rules Coordinator

Subject: R2025-05 First Prepublication draft comment

I External Email

Dear Office of Insurance Commissioner,

| support all of the pro-consumer changes, which are all of the proposed changes. Protecting the public
from insurance greed is essential. We need the public to trust our government again to provide
protections and that is exactly what these changes do. The changes are also very reasonable in nature.

Thank you for your important and hard work to provide basic protections for the public. Anyone against
the changes is essentially choosing corporate wealth over public well being.

Thank you again,
Dylan
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